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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 3:54 PM
To: 'Davis, Phyllis'
Subject: RE: Interested Party Request (Docket No. 20190024-EI)

Good afternoon Ms. Davis: 
 
 
Per your request below, we have added OPC/Kelly and Fall-Fry to the mailing list as interested 
persons in Docket 20190024-EI.   
 
If you have any changes or wish to have this information removed, please forward them to 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  If you have any questions, please call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
From: Davis, Phyllis [mailto:DAVIS.PHYLLIS@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 2:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Fall-Fry.Mireille 
Subject: Interested Party Request (Docket No. 20190024-EI) 
 
Good afternoon: I would like to request that the Office of Public Counsel, attention: J.R. Kelly, Public Counsel 
and Mireille Fall-Fry, Associate Public Counsel, be listed as an interested party in the following docket: 
 
20190024-EI  
 
Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all recommendations, and 
final orders issued by the Commission to kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us and fallfry.mireille@leg.state.fl.us.  
 
 
If you have additional questions please contact me at 488-9330. 
 
Thanks. 
 




